Lexington Police Department

The Town of Lexington has been experiencing larcenies from vehicles ranging from residential
areas to business parking lots. Lap tops computers and GPS units are among several of the items
that have been stolen. The Lexington Police Department would like to offer several crime
prevention tips to help detour vehicle break-ins in our town.

Lock your car doors.

Do not leave any valuables in plain view or inside your vehicle.

Park in a well lit area at home and at businesses you frequent.

Record all serial numbers on items of value that may need to remain inside of the vehicle.
Keep all garage doors closed and locked while at home or away from home.

Become familiar with your neighbors and their vehicles.

The Lexington Police Department is asking that if you experience any suspicious activity, please
contact the police by dialing 359-6260 or 911. We are making every possible effort to apprehend
those that are responsible. Thank you for your assistance.
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